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EEP - Wednesday Period 4 
This week all Year 12 should go to CGH for the Christmas Liturgy at 1.30, please be prompt. 
 
Careers Information 
Want to study in the USA?  
Then you may be interested in the Sutton Trust USA programme, which offers an opportunity to study at a university 
in the USA for a week next summer. Eligibility criteria does apply. For more details please 
see https://us.suttontrust.com or contact the Careers Department. Applications close on 14 January. 
 
Exam Information 
Reminder to Year 13 students wishing to re-sit exams in June 2018 
If you wish to re-sit an AS exam in June 2018 please ensure you complete a green re-sit form and return it to  
Mrs Humphrey, Exams Officer, with the appropriate fee in cash or cheque by Wednesday 20 December. 
 
Year 12 Assessments 
A reminder to all Year 12 that in-class assessments take place the first week back after the holiday. 
 
General Information 
Theatre trip – War Horse 
A theatre trip has been arranged to see the touring West End production of WAR HORSE at the Bradford Alhambra 
on Saturday 10 March 2018. We have some excellent matinee seats. The timing of the visit is expected to be  
13:00 – 18.15. There are 20 places now being offered to Year 12 and 13. Anyone interested should collect a letter 
from Mrs Bray, who will add your name to the ParentPay. 
 
Lost Property 
Lost property will be open to retrieve lost items Monday 18 December to Thursday 21 December at BREAKTIME and 
LUNCHTIME. Please come along and retrieve any lost property you may have. There will be NO ACCESS to Lost 
Property on Friday 22 December, the last day of term. 
 
Christmas Lunch 
On Tuesday 19 December in the Sixth Form café. The deli will also be open serving its usual fare. 
 
EPQ 
All EPQ students based at St Aidan’s should attend a talk in CGH at 1pm on Wednesday 20 December. 
 
Friday 22 December 
Please note that the Sixth Form timetable will end at 12.30pm on Friday 22 December. A snack lunch will be 
available. 
 
Happy Christmas. 
 
Thank you  
 

https://us.suttontrust.com/

